
Our PE days will be on Tuesday and Friday and gym shoes will also be
required on a Wednesday for a short session in the dinner hall. 
The children are welcome to bring in water to drink throughout the day.

Hello, 
It has been a busy start to the term, however Primary 7 have settled down well
into their new class. We are working on establishing routines - especially at gym
time and at the end of the day.

They are enjoying taking on new responsibilities in the school and have had
many compliments from staff on how helpful they have been with the new
Primary 1 children - especially in the playground and at lunch time.                                                    

Mrs Hislop will be in class on a Tuesday and I will be in class the rest of the week.

I will be in contact with transition information throughout the year as I have it.  

note from Mrs harper
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LITeracy

information

In Numeracy, we are learning about
Rounding and Estimation, leading on
to Place Value. 
Mrs Hislop will be teaching about
Time on a Tuesday. 

ENDANGERED ANIMALS

Our first novel study this term is a
new book, released in 2024 called
“The Final Year” by Matt Goodfellow.
It is about a pupil’s final year at
Primary School and the class are
enjoying it already. 

numeracy

CLASS CHARTER
After a LOT of discussion, votes, and
art work - we have established our
class charter with a theme of
“Candyland”. 
Articles 12, 28, 29, 30 and 31 were
the ones chosen to feature on our
charter as being important to our
class. 

The pupils voted for our topic and
have chosen “Endangered Animals”.
We have began to explore which
animals are endangered and what
are the issues which cause animals
to become endangered. 


